Tuesday, February 14, 2017 Room A – Town Campus

## **Board of Selectmen / Budget Workshop**

## **Meeting Minutes**

First Selectman Tom Banisch called the Budget Workshop of the Board of Selectmen to order at 2:00 p.m. Present were:

Board of Selectmen: Tom Banisch, Bob Hale, Al Goldberg, Bruce Wilson and Scott Murphy.

Tax Collector/Director of Town Services Alma Carroll was present for the Budget discussion.

The workshop focused on 2017-2018 requested budgets and additional budget requests not included in the budget document.

Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Stacy S. Nobitz